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I am writing in support of the proposed amendment to SB 85. Factory farms have 

repeatedly proven to be detrimental to public health and safety for surrounding 

communities as well as harmful to the environment. Until stricter regulations and 

better enforcement mechanisms are put into place, it's vital that Oregon does not 

issue or renew any licenses for industrial confined animal feeding operations. 


